Bringing learning to life through arts and culture
 
Dear Helen Birkinhead,
 
Thank you for your submissions to Artsmark.
 
Your Statement of Commitment and Case Study have been assessed and we are delighted to inform you that Lansbury Bridge School (DfE 3427008) has been awarded an Artsmark Gold Award. Congratulations!
 
We have made the following comment about your submissions:
 
Your drive and commitment to the Arts is demonstrated through all that you have achieved since completing your Statement of Commitment and you are to be congratulated. Your many successful partnerships with artists and organisations have clearly had a very positive impact on the quality of your provision and on your staff in terms of increased confidence through the many structured CPD opportunities.  The many projects you have undertaken as part of your Artsmark journey have ensured that the Arts have a high profile in the school. Of particular strength were the projects that have inspired career aspirations promoting the Arts as a career of choice. To progress further, you might want to consider involving your pupils in the planning and delivery of the Arts and cultural experiences and developing other art forms such as photography and dance.
 
Congratulations on your Artsmark Gold Award!
 
Arts Council England celebrates your ongoing commitment to arts and cultural education at a leadership level, and the opportunities established across your whole setting. Your children and young people are offered equal opportunity to plan, experience, participate in, and evaluate a broad range of high-quality arts and cultural activities, and you recognise the importance of development opportunities delivered by specialists for your staff that have measurable effects in these areas. You engage with a range of arts and cultural organisations and other settings, and can evidence the positive impact of these partnerships. Your children and young people have an opportunity to further develop their knowledge, skills and understanding of arts and culture, and you are working to share the good practice you have established.
 
Your award is valid for two years and will expire on 08 April 2021. Artsmark is a forward thinking and ongoing journey that evidences developments to arts and culture over time, therefore we recommend that you re-register soon and start planning for your nextArtsmark journey, setting new stretching objectives and furthering your ambitions for arts and culture.
 
We’ve developed a new booklet, Your Artsmark Award, to help you understand how we assessed your award, reflect on your achievements and support you to plan your next Artsmark journey. It also includes a resource to kick-start your reflection and planning process. Download it now, a printed version will be sent with your Artsmark Award certificate which will be posted soon.
 
A separate email will be sent to you shortly which contains your Artsmark Gold Award logo. Do keep us updated with your celebrations by tagging us on Twitter and Facebook.
 
Once again, congratulations on your Artsmark Gold Award.
 
With warm wishes, 

                                                                                               
 
 
Emily Fletcher
Senior Officer
Artsmark
Arts Council England
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